
         Town of Barre Town Board 

       Special Board Meeting 

         October 27, 2021 

   

 

Present: Supervisor Sean Pogue 

     Councilman Lynn Hill 

         Councilman Larry Gaylard 

     Councilman Tom McCabe 

     Councilwoman Kerri Richardson 

      

Others present: Maureen Beach, Town Clerk; Gary Palmer. 

 

 Supervisor Pogue called the Special Board Meeting of the 

Barre Town Board to order at 7:00pm.  

 

He stated that the reason for the Special Board Meeting was 

to review and discuss the proposed budget for 2022. Copies of 

the proposed 2022 budget were distributed to all board members. 

The board members reviewed and discussed several budget lines. 

Some of those lines included: the Supervisor’s hourly, Parks, 

CHIPS, and Water tank reserve. 

 

 

Special Board Meeting closed at 8:18pm. 

 

  

Respectively submitted, 

 
 
 
Maureen Beach, Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


